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20/04/2019  10:34:112018/4877/P OBJEMAIL Gillian Morrey There has been construction taking place at this location for years and with this application it seems that there 

is no end in site.  

The construction companies have disturbed the local residents by doing things like playing the radio all day, 

ignoring the time restrictions on construction noise, and having noisy lorries running in the street while they 

wait for work to begin at 8 am. Cranes have been set up for work from 6 am. Last summer temperatures 

soared to the 30s but we could not open our windows due to the noise and noxious fumes. In addition, they 

continued noisy construction work on the 100th anniversary of Remembrance Sunday.

I would guess I have submitted dozens of noise complaints to the council with no response, but I guess that’s 

a reflection of the council’s failure to listen to local residents.
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